
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please vote no on HB 4135. Our family, friends and neighbors with dementia and Alzheimer's need our 
love, support, and above all they need our care when they are at their most vulnerable. Please don't 
pass anything that could put their lives in danger, or that might lead to them not being provided the 
most basic of rights - food and water. Remember in a few years we will all be the ones dependent upon 
the next generation. Let's show those who came before us that we value their lives, and those who 
come after what real love, compassion and care is. Once again, please vote NO on HB 4135! 
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica Barton 
Corvallis, OR 
 


